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TEMAGAMI LAKES ASSOCIATION

              Group Box 129, Temagami, ON  |  P0H 2H0  |  Tel (705)237-8927  

                               tla@onlink.net |  www.tla-temagami.org  |  Fax (877)281-4687
Temagami Lakes Association Board of Directors’ Meeting 

September 3, 2017, 11 AM
Minutes                        

Board Attendees:, Tim Richardson,  Will Goodman, Peter Whyte, Andrew Zyp,  Allan Eustis, Margaret Langfitt, Chip Kittredge
 Regrets: Brit Hyde
Absent:  Amelia Brooker
1. Approval of the agenda.  Moved by Tim Richardson and seconded by Pete Whyte that the agenda be approved as circulated.  Carried.

2. Election of President for 2017-2018:  It was moved by Peter Whyte and seconded by Chip Kittredge to nominate Will Goodman as President.  No other nominations were forthcoming.  Will Goodman accepted the nomination and was acclaimed.

3. Election of First Vice-President.  It was moved by Andrew Zyp and seconded by Tim Richardson to nominated Peter Whyte as First Vice President.  No other nominations were forthcoming.  Peter Whyte accepted the nomination and was acclaimed.
4. Election of Second Vice-President. It was moved by Andrew Zyp and seconded by Chip Kittredge to nominated Margaret Langfitt as Second Vice President.  No other nominations were forthcoming.  Margaret accepted the nomination and was acclaimed.
5. It was moved by Tim Richardson and seconded by Allan Eustis to appoint Andrew Zyp Treasurer for 2017-2018.  Carried
6. Incoming President’s comments.  Will commented on:

· the favourable responses he received after the AGM with respect to the TLA’s positions and initiatives over the past year 

· we are part of the planning process with respect to the Municipallity’s ad hoc Landing planning committee – Allan Eustis will be our representative. A TLA member, Peter North, has some expertise in this and will share his thoughts on the proposed plan.

· Will pointed out some initiatives this year reaching out to Town Council and the Temagami First Nation. These will continue in the coming year.

· Will will call a meeting of the Board shortly to rough out our positon on the future of the TLA building for Allan to take to the ad hoc committee.

7.  Executive Secretary Report: Peter Healy indicated that he will resign the position in the coming year.  He will work with a Search committee and a new candidate in preparation for next summer.  A request for board members to join the search committee will be sent out this week.
8. Other Business.  .
9. Motion to adjourn.   It was moved by Tim Richardson and seconded by Allan Eustis to adjourn the meeting at 11.20. Carried.

Next meeting date to be announced.

�









